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Minnesota Warriors Ice Hockey
A Non-Profit Organization for Disabled Military Veterans

1413 Thompson Ave. Suite 3, South St. Paul, MN, 55075
                  Chris Price, President   www.mnwarriors.com

Dear Minnesota Warriors Applicant:
We would first like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in playing hockey for the Minnesota Warriors Ice Hockey Program (MNWIH). On behalf of a grateful nation and state, we would also like to thank you for your service and for your sacrifice. It is heroes like you that make our great country the greatest country in the world. Please read this letter thoroughly as it contains important information about the MNWH program and directions regarding how to fill out the attached application. 
Attached to this letter you will find the application for the MNWIH program. Please print it, read it through very carefully and fill out all required information. Any application that is received without all of the required information filled out will not be processed and approved until such time as it is. You must also send copies of your DD Form-214 and VA Notice of Service Connected Disability Award Letter. You can Email your application to recruiting@mnwarriors.com or you can mail it to: 

Minnesota Warriors Hockey Program     
1413 Thompson Avenue, Suite 3                                                                                                                               South Saint Paul MN 55075

Upon Acceptance in the Minnesota Warriors Ice Hockey Program you will be directed to  register with USA Hockey. This is an annual requirement. You cannot participate in any on ice activities until you have registered with USA Hockey, and we have been able to process your registration. To register, go to the following URL: http://www.usahockey.com and click on the Register as Player Coach Tab. Upon completion of registering with USA Hockey you will receive a Confirmation email  from them. Forward that email to Recruiting@mnwarriors.com. 

The Minnesota Warriors Hockey Program is a 501(c) 3 Non-Profit Corporation. Currently  we have teams in the Twin Cities Metro area , Duluth and are building  teams in Fergus Falls, Breezy Point and St Cloud area.   We use hockey as therapy  for Injured, Wounded or otherwise Disabled Veterans who are currently serving or Honorably Discharged form the Armed Forces. 


The general criteria required to participate in the MNWIH program is that you must have some type of disability as a result of serving in a military capacity. We’d like to take this opportunity to emphasize that you do not have to be combat wounded or have served in a combat zone. Service members who were injured in training or while on active duty in any capacity (to include Guard and Reserve members on drill weekend) are included in USA Hockey Warriors Ice Hockey Program criteria. That said, any applicant must provide at least one of the following:

1) Visible evidence of an injury or disability.

2) Written documentation of an injury or disability from DoD or VA. Documentation from a private care provider will also be considered. 

3) You must provide a detailed description of your injury or disability on this application.

Please note that you may be required to come to a board meeting for an interview. You will be notified of this in advance should this be the case.
The Minnesota Warriors Ice Hockey Program is in no way affiliated with the DoD, the Department of Veterans Affairs, or any other government entity. We are facilitated entirely by USA Hockey, the governing body of hockey in the United States, and in Minnesota, we are affiliated with Minnesota Hockey, which is the governing body of hockey in the State of Minnesota. Because of this, you will be required to register yourself with USA Hockey as well as Minnesota Hockey. You can expect the total cost of this to be $41 annually. If you are unable to pay this amount to register, please contact a MNWIH board member, whose contact information can be found at the bottom of this letter. 

The Minnesota Warriors provides as much equipment as it has on hand to players who do not have their own equipment. Equipment is available on a first come, first serve basis.  We also may Direct you to the United Heroes League who will borrow you equipment if needed. We strongly recommend that you take the time to tell us what equipment you do not have in the equipment section of the application. This will enable us to better accommodate your equipment needs. PLEASE NOTE: Standing players are required to purchase their own hockey sticks and their own skates. Any equipment that is lent to you and not returned will be billed directly to you. 

It is very important that you fill out the disability information thoroughly. Failure to do so could result in your application being denied or not processed. Hockey is a contact sport, and despite the fact that the Minnesota Warriors program does not participate in full contact hockey, accidents can still happen. Additionally, hockey is a physically demanding sport. If you have reason to believe that you may be at risk of injury, for whatever reason, MNWIH may require you to obtain a medical clearance from a care provider before you can participate. 

In closing, Minnesota Warriors program would like to thank you for your distinguished service, and to welcome you to our program. We look forward to seeing you out on the ice. If you have any questions regarding this letter, the application process, or anything else, please contact a board member at recruiting@mnwarriors.com, or call 651-353-0202, and we will be happy to help you. 

Best regard, 
The Minnesota Warriors Hockey Program Board of Directors       
Minnesota Warriors is an affiliate of USA Disabled Hockey, and is a federally registered and approved

501(c)(3) non-profit organization operating under Federal Tax ID number 32-0331684.  .

